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George W. Johnson Fall Open House
Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Welcome to Classroom 115!  
Your child and I have been looking forward to tonight!  As you can see, we have put together a folder of their favorite projects and creations that they have been busy with during this first month of school.  Also, you can look around the room—some of their hard work is displayed there, along with current things we are focusing on, like “Fall Objects” in The Science Center, and “Our Hopes and Dreams” in The Art Center.  Feel free to come to me with any questions or concerns you have tonight, or feel free to schedule a conference for another time.  I hope you enjoy your night!
After you visit here, refreshments will be available in the main cafeteria (down the hall and to the right).
Thanks for coming!!

